
 

  

 

 

 

April 22, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Stonecrest Transit Hub in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority (MARTA), located at 

2424 Piedmont Rd NE, Atlanta, GA 30324. The funding would be used as described: MARTA’s 

Stonecrest Transit Hub will serve Routes 86, 111, 115, and 116 by providing customers covered 

waiting areas, fare vending, real-time arrival/information, and public restrooms. Enhanced 

amenities along with easier bus-to-bus transfers will improve the transit experience. A service 

building will offer restrooms, customer service window, and operator relief facilities. Design is 

underway and will be followed by engineering and construction. MARTA local funds and FTA 

formula funds will be used to keep the facility in a State of Good Repair beyond its first year of 

service. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Congressman Henry C. “Hank” Johnson, Jr. 


